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STURBRIDGE – The Woman in
Business Inc. group will host local
author Rita Schiano during its March 12
meeting, to be held at 6:45 a.m. at the
Oliver Wight Tavern at Old Sturbridge
Village.

Schiano, also a freelance writer, will
discuss ways to explore one’s personal
story, using the evolution of her book,
“Painting the Invisible Man,” as a point
of reference. In 2001, while researching
the online archives of her hometown
newspaper for a client, she said she
made a keying error, a simple mistake
that led her to a path she’d been avoid-
ing most of her life – on a journey
inside the world of her father, who was
killed gangland-style more than two
decades ago. Schiano turned that diffi-
cult journey into the novel, which
explores the complex dynamics of
growing up in an Italian family on the
fringes of the mafia.

The book is available locally at the
Sturbridge Coffee House, McCurdy
Insurance Group, and the Sturbridge
Candy Shoppe.

All Woman in Business meetings are
open to the public, from business peo-
ple to stay-at-home moms. The cost is
$14 for members, and $16 for non-

members.
For more information or to reserve a

seat, call (508) 764-1657, or visit
www.wibsturbridge.org.

COMMON PEOPLE

Enjoy a night out while you mingle and sample the various tables:

International appetizers and munchies while sipping! 

Silent and Live Auction
Bid on sports memorabilia, great themed baskets, lots of fun stuff!

!

•   R E S E RV E  Y O U R  T I C K E T S  N O W !   •

Friday, February 29  
7:00 pm
Oliver Wight Tavern at OSV
TICKETS:
$20 – per person in advance 
$25 – pp on the day of the event

You are cordially invited to a

Wine Tasting & Auction

A CAMP BOURNEDALE FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE SPECIAL EVENT!

Wine Tasting
wines from around the world 

Beer Tasting
beers from around the world 

Martini Tasting
a great variety

This is an adult only event.
Invite your friends, neighbors 
and family. All Burgess families 
are welcome to join us for this 
fun evening!

Special pricing for wines sampled.

Questions? Call Raki Zwiebel at 347-1197 or Lisa Cave at 347-2915
All proceeds go to the 5th Grade Camp Bournedale Fund.

I/We_______________________________________________________ would like to purchase 

Number of Tickets __________________ x $20 per person      Total $___________________

My child’s name and homeroom __________________________________________________

Please return form & payment in an envelope marked with your child’s name & homeroom.
Make checks payable to: Burgess PTO

Sponsored by YA N K E E SP I R I T S

name(s)

NOTICE
ERRORS: Each advertis-
er is requested to check
their advertisement the
first time it appears.
This paper will not be
responsible for more
than one corrected
insertion, nor will be
liable for any error in an
advertisement to a
greater extent than the
cost of the space occu-
pied by the item in the
advertisement.

DACHSHUND PUPPIES

7 Pure Bred Dachshund Puppies. 
AKC with papers. 5 boys and 2 girls. 

$600 
$100 non-refundable deposit to reserve your puppy.

Available March 1st.

CALL 413-519-0783

Janie and Marc Merseredu of
Wales welcomed a baby boy, Eli
Branden Merseredu, on Feb.1.The
proud grandparents are Judy and
Raymond Mersereau, and Rev. Mark
and Mary Carter.

To Margaret and Nicholas Powers
of Brimfield, a baby girl, Hailey
Marie Powers, was born on Feb. 1.
The proud grandparents are Cindy
and Brad Powers, and Janice and
Robert Christianson.

Pedro Eugenio Mateo Cortes
was born on Feb. 2 to Diane Cortes
of Southbridge.The proud grandpar-
ent is Siria Perez.

Kathy and Kristopher Ventura of
Palmer gave birth to a baby girl,
Hannah Lynn Ventura, on Feb. 4.
The proud grandparents are Linda
McNally, and Anthony and Carol
Ventura.

To Jamie and Wade Gilman of East
Brookfield, a baby girl, Aya May
Gilman, was born on Feb. 8. The
proud grandparents are Henry J. and

Carol Gagne, and Richard and Linda
Castle.

Angela and Brett Gisleson of
Putnam Conn. welcomed a baby
boy, Colbie Jade Gisleson, on Feb.
9.The proud grandparents are Ellen
Holley, Louise Gisleson, and Richard
and Judy Paris.

Kasey Andrew Woodford was
born on Feb. 9 to proud parents
Erica Davis and Phillip Woodford of
Warren.The proud grandparents are
Linda Chambers, Kevin Davis, and
Trevor and Jane Woodford.

To Elizabeth and Neal Stevens of
West Brookfield, a baby boy, Jack
Francis Stevens, was born on Feb.
11.The proud grandparents are Joan
and Francis Malinowski, and
Lorraine Stevens.

Tina and John Cody of Spencer
welcomed a baby boy, Jack Everett
Cody, on Feb. 13.The proud grand-
parents are Beverly Cody, John
Beford, and Steve and Susan
Glover.

BOSTON – Holland resident Jesse J.
Flannery, a Northeastern University
student majoring in nursing-honors,
was recently named to the university’s
dean’s list for the fall 2007 semester.

In addition to achieving distinc-
tion through the dean’s l ist,
Flannery is an honors student and
part of a burgeoning program at
Northeastern, which offers high-cal-
iber students the chance to further

hone their studies and interests,
live in special on-campus housing,
and participate in one or two hon-
ors courses each term. Invitation
into the honors program is highly
competitive and students must
maintain a certain GPA and strong
commitment to campus leadership
to remain a part. Flannery is among
1,800 students involved in the hon-
ors program.

The Stork Report
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Rita Schiano

Holland resident receives
academic honors

Delivery service brings library
services to residents’ doors

STURBRIDGE – The Joshua Hyde
Library offers books, magazines and
DVDs galore to local residents. Not just
within its walls either, but out in the
community as well.

The Library in Motion service, which
is currently in need of additional volun-
teer drivers, was established to help

those who are homebound (senior citi-
zens and those with limited mobility),
essentially bringing the library to them.
There are books, magazines, music,
audio books, DVDs, videos and more.
Call the library at (508) 347-2512 with
requests and they will put a bag togeth-
er to deliver.

Local author to speak
at March WIB meeting


